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PLEASE REPLY TO DENILIQUIN OFFICE 

20 September 2018 

The Hon. Brad Hazzard, MP 
Minister for Health 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Minister 

Re: Petition - "Fully Operational Ambulance Station in the Tocumwal Township" 

Thank you for your response (M18/4671) on behalf of the Tocumwal Steering Committee 
regarding their request for an ambulance station to be established at Tocumwal. 

Although the Committee were disappointed in your response, they continue to advocate 
on behalf of the community. 

Accordingly, the Ambulance for Tocumwal Steering Committee request I provide to you: 

1. Petition - 2,152 signatures; 
2. Letter from the Lions Club of Tocumwal stating their intention to provide land for the 

purposes of building an Ambulance Station; and 
3. A plan showing the layout of the Lions Club Care Centre site and the aforementioned 

land, along with a google earth photo of same. 

Yours sincerely 

Austin Evans, MP 
MEMBER FOR MURRAY 

murray@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
www.austinevans.com.au 
IJ /AustinEvansMP 

Griffith Office 
104-110 Banna Avenue, Griffitt1 NSW 2680 
ph 02 6962 6644 fax 02 6962 7725 

Deniliquin Office 
228 Cressy Street, Deniliquin NSW 2710 
ph 03 5881 7034 fax 03 5881 7839 


